
Our Value of the month: is... 

Resilience 

 

27 September—3 October 

Travelling Book Fair in school 

29 September Macmillan 

Coffee Morning in school 

3pm—donations of cakes to 

be dropped to office please! 

29 September Year 1 Forest 

walk 

4 October KS2 SATs meeting 

5 October CENSUS day in 

school 

10 October Encouraging 

Healthy Lifestyles coffee 

morning in school 9am 

10, 11, 17 October Year 6 

visit to Gudwara 

13 October World Mental 

Health Day—wear yellow  

13 October PTA cake sale 

after school 

20 October Pupil Conference 

Day in school (school closed 

to all parents except Nurse-

ry) 

21 October—29 October 

Half term holiday—school 

closed 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Well we had the wettest camping week in history but that couldn’t dampen the 

spirits of the Year 3 & 5 pupils last week as they headed off to Thriftwood Camp 

site for adventure & challeng-

es. The biggest challenge of all 

was packing bags at the end of 

the week and seeing what col-

our the clothes were under all 

the mud...but the children had 

a lovely time! A huge thank you 

to Mr Gibson and all the       wonderful 

staff that kept the children safe, happy 

and as dry as possible. They really went 

above &   beyond the call of duty in or-

der to help the pupils have amazing fun 

being Confident, Independent, Curious 

& Involved!  

Don’t forget the Macmillan Coffee after-

noon to-

day at 3:00pm in the Key Stage 1 playground to 

help raise money for cancer research. A JustGiv-

ing page for raising money for this event can be 

found at: https://

coffeefundraising.macmillan.org.uk/fundraising/

cm23070313 

A personal thank you also to the families that sponsored my Big Hike a couple 

of weeks back which raised a whopping £1450 for MacMillan. Thank you so 

much for your support– the blisters were worth it!  

A reminder that we will be marking World 

Mental Health Day on Friday 13th October 

by wearing yellow in school. We will be 

talking in class and learning about our 

mental health and how to help keep our-

selves happy & well.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Hughes & Mrs Crouch 
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Thoughtful Thursdays 

Our Thoughtful Thursday cupboard is full and ready to go to any families that might 

need a little support over the coming months. 

The food is delicious, long-life and free to anyone that could use it. 

In these hard times it is important that we all support each other and also seek out 

help if we need it– you never know when you will be able to help out someone else 

one day. 

Please see Mr Hughes or Ms Crouch to make a time to come in and collect some 

food– it would easily help save £30-40 a week which you could then use for other 

things! 

If you are struggling and need some help, please come and see us confidentially. 

(Remember that Thoughtful Thursdays continue– please bring in pasta/ rice/ pasta 

sauces/ baked beans/ jams/ tinned soups or anything long life or bathroom products 

that could help another family!).  

Secondary School Admissions 

Year 6 parents!  Don’t forget that the deadline for secondary school applications is 31 October 2023 

Full details can be found on the London Borough of Redbridge website: 

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools/secondary-school-admissions/ 

Please do call the school office or speak to your child’s class teacher if you are having problems com-

pleting the application.   

PTA Cake Sales 

Our first playground cake sale is taking place on Friday October 13th at 3.20pm in the KS1 playground.  

As a reminder, we ask for donations of cakes to be dropped in to the school office or on the gate at 

drop off on cake sale day.  The PTA team set the cake sale up for straight after school, with all cakes 

priced at 50p each. 

Without donations of cakes, these sales can’t operate so thank you to all the parents who donate so 

generously.  Last year these sales raised thousands of pounds for our PTA funds—money which ena-

bles the school to give our children the best experience possible.   

The Biggest Thank you! 

A huge thank you from the Year 3 and Year 5 camping teams to all our 

families who so kindly contributed towards their Camping gifts!  Your 

generosity is really overwhelming.   



Healthy Eating at Aldersbrook 

Just a reminder, we are a Healthy Eating School and are trying to promote healthy 

eating routines for life at Aldersbrook.  Please do not send in crisps/chocolate bars/

sugary fruit rolls or drinks from Monday to Thursday each week.  Friday is ‘treat’ day 

and one of these items could be included in packed lunches.   

Please remember to send in a water bottle with your child, with their name on it.  

Attendance 

Please note that we will not be authorising any time out of term time for students this year for any holi-

days.  

Families need to book holidays in the thirteen weeks of school holidays given. No exceptions will be 

made this year and you risk losing your child’s school place and/or receiving a fixed penalty notice if holi-

days are intentionally booked in term time. 

Every day of learning is important and we can see the gaps in  learning that occur when attendance in 

low or school is missed! 

Please see Mr Hughes, Mrs Crouch or Mrs Gritten in the office for further guidance.  

Congratulations to 

Muhammad in Year 

5 who was awarded 

best bowler from 

his cricket club for 

the under 9s this 

season 

Lost Property 

Please ensure every item of clothing as well as water bottles, packed lunch boxes etc are all labelled 

clearly with your child’s name & class. With almost 700 children, it is almost impossible to get items re-

turned to people without this.  

MOST items that we get in the lost property boxes have no labels or names on them.  

Please see the ‘Stickins’ (https://www.stikins.co.uk/)  site for labels that are very sturdy and will last 

through many washes!  If you use the Code 292 when ordering, Stickins will make a donation to our PTA.   

Ready to be a Leader? 

If you are passionate about one of the areas below, why 

not apply to be an Ambassador? 

Simply write a letter about why you want to be an      

ambassador and give it to the office or the staff member 

linked to it and we will be holding interviews for          

ambassadors soon! 

Playground Ambaassador (Mrs Blake) 

Learning Ambassador (Mr Hussain) 

Heath & Safety (Mr Hughes) 

Environment Ambassador (Mrs Mahmood) 

Attendance (Mrs Gritten) 

School Parliament- class voted(Ms Crouch) 



 

 

Christmas photo special offer from Karen Zetter Photography—with percentage of sales coming to the 

school. 

Who doesn’t love a Christmas photo shoot!   Karen Zetter Photography have put together a great package 

for Aldersbrook families.   

She is offering a photo shoot which consists of family groups, the children together and children individually 

for the discounted rate of £100 (rather than the standard rate of  £150)  The school will also receive a very 

generous percentage of any of these packages sold.     

Please look at Karen Zetter Photography on Facebook or Instagram 

for more examples of 

her work.  These 

shoots can be ar-

ranged directly with 

Karen on 0777 423 

0111 . 

 

 

Leyton Orient have given the school 50 FREE tickets to watch them play Derby County on Saturday 9th    
December. 
If you would like to be at the game, please scan the QR code. 
Up the O's!!! 



Online Safety at Aldersbrook 

We take online safety very seriously at Aldersbrook. Our devices in school are monitored with firewalls 

to protect the content that children can see in school.  

However we cannot control what the children are seeing & using at home so we urge parents to be vigi-

lant with children's online behaviour & safety at home too. 

We realise this can be tricky to navigate so we would really recommend that you come along to our par-

ent workshop on 27th November run by ‘The Two Johns’ who have a wealth of experience helping fami-

lies to stay safe online. It will run from 5-6:30pm PLEASE SAVE THE DATE as this will be sure to be a pop-

ular session! During the day they will also be doing workshops with our pupils & then staff.  

We see the anxiety & harm that comes from online bullying– pupils often think that they can say & do 

things online that will not be traced back to them. Please speak to your child about their online footprint 

and follow our simple rules to keep themselves & others safe: 

 Parents are in control! You have the final say on when & how they use devices and apps. 

 Keep a tight check on what pupils are 

saying online and have open conversa-

tions about their online footprint & 

behaviour. 

 No phones charging in rooms over-

night. You wouldn’t believe the num-

ber of Whatsapp groups that have 

messages being sent from under du-

vets at 2:00am in the morning. 

 Take parental responsibility for allow-

ing your children to use apps that are 

age appropriate only. 

 We live in a digital world and banning 

or taking devices away will not solve 

any problems– open & honest discus-

sions with your child will build recipro-

cal trust..but you do need to be aware 

of who your child’s contacts are in all 

messaging arenas online to protect 

your child.   

Of course you know my opinion about Whatsapp groups..and I feel even more strongly about pupils   

using this platform (guidance is for 16 year olds and over to use it). There are many features that leave 

pupils susceptible to online abuse & safeguarding issues. I have attached a ‘Whatsapp User Guide’ which 

is an easy read and outlines some of the dangers that are present when using this platform and ways 

that parents can make it safer, if you choose to allow your child to use it.  

Please see myself, Ms Crouch or Mr Gibson Jnr if you have any concerns or need to support.  








